Prior to the start of the 2021 Legislative Session, the majority insisted that it would be the most transparent session despite keeping
the public out of the building. This recent move by Democrats to quietly replicate a portion of cap-and-trade with an amendment
behind closed doors calls that claim into question. We need less government not more.



